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15th October 2018, 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Halloween Disco 30th October 2018 - Thank you to all of those parents who have agreed to help, we 

received 15 replies.  There will be a meeting Friday 19th October 2018 at 3.15pm at school.  Thanks to 

your help, our children will not be disappointed and the PTA Halloween Disco will go ahead. 

 

So far wellbeing week has gone fantastically well, from a welcoming piece of toast on the yard, Monday 

morning, to a variety of workshops and experiences all geared towards our wellbeing and enrichment.  

We would now like to invite you to take part on a very special event this coming Thursday afternoon.  Our 

pupils can wear their PE kits all day, please provide a warm tracksuit top if the weather indicates this is 

appropriate.  Please ensure you provide a drink (plain or sugar free flavoured water) for your child on this 

day 

 

We are delighted that one of parents Dianna will be leading our pupils (staff and parents) around the 

school site in a run/walk. This is an extremely popular activity with our pupils – and we hope it will be 

popular with you too. The emphasis is on fun, enjoyment and of course keeping healthy.  We would love you 

to accompany your children (they would love it too). No matter what the weather, the run/walk will go 

ahead.  Please see below for the approximate the start times for each year group: 

 

Due to the fabulous success of our parent’s martial arts sessions Foundation 1 and 2 Astro – 1.30pm to 

2.00pm are having cardio with martial arts. 

Year 1 – 1.10pm 

Year 2 – 1.20pm 

Year 3 – 1.30pm 

Year 4 – 1.40pm 

Year 5 – 1.50pm 

Year 6 – 2.00pm 

 

So dig out those trainers, come, and join in the fun.  After the run/walk, Yr1 – Y4 have family Zumba, again 

you are most welcome.  Approximate start times for Zumba are: 

 

Yr1 and Yr 2 – 2.00pm 

Yr 3 and Yr 4 – 2.30pm 

 

Thank you all for your continued support and look forward to seeing you throughout the week. 

 

 

 

Jacqui Mulligan 

Head of School 

 

  


